


 

 

  1 of 1 

2302 Rancho Drive, Phoenix, AZ 85016 

p:  415-310-2372 meredith@mmtarch.com 

 

 

 

September 24th, 2025 

 

Subject: Conceptual Plan Review for a new single-family residence and detached casita 

 

Dear Property Owner,  

 

An application has been submitted to the Town of Paradise Valley for a single-family residence with 

detached casita located at 6519 E. Hummingbird Lane. In compliance with Town requirements, this 

letter is being sent to you as a courtesy to inform you of the pending application. The Hillside 

building Committee will be reviewing this application on Wednesday, October 15th at 8:00am at the 

Paradise Valley Town Hall located at 6401 East Lincoln Drive. 

 

The purpose of the Conceptual Plan Review meeting is to discuss, review, and provide suggestions 

and guidance to the Applicant regarding the proposed development including:   

 

- Location of building pad, driveway and accessory uses 

- Significant natural features 

- Preservation of existing vegetation 

- Grading concepts and their adaptation to the natural hillside topography 

 

The Conceptual meeting provides suggestions and guidance for the Applicant. Prior to final 

approval of this application, there will be a Formal Hillside Building Committee Review Meeting. 

Notification will be sent to you for this meeting. Both meetings are open to the public and you ma 

feel free to attend. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at 415-310-2372. 

 

Sincerely,  

Meredith Thomson-Architect 

Thomson Architecture, LLC 

  








